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From the Direct Commuuaications Unit 19 November 2024

Sycamore Class

Temple Ewell C of E Primary School
3-4 Brookside

Tempie Ewell

Dover

Kent

CT16 3DT

Dear Children,

I 'am writing on behalf of the Prime Minister to thank you for your excellent lstters.

It was very good of you to get in touch about rainforests, and for taking the time and trouble to
share your thoughts about this important matter.

As the Department for Environment, Food and Rural Affairs is the part of the Government
responsible for this, I have sent your letters to them so that they are made aware of, your

concerns.

Thank you, once again, for writing.

Yours sincerely,

Correspondence Officer
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